
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
101 South Second Street
Cochran, GA  31014-6806

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED
TITLE FIRST LAST

ADDRESS

CITY, STATE ZIP

Sunday Small Groups is to  

TEACH the Bible to change lives 

REACH the lost with the Good 
News of Jesus Christ and 

CARE for people through prayer, 
ministry and fellowship. 

08-10-2025 
Attendance: 285 

Visitors: 17 
Enrollment: 502 

Non-Profit Org
U.S.Permit Pd.

Permit No. 2
Cochran, GA   31014

First Baptist Church Cochran 

August 13, 2025 

Vol. 62, No. 30

Sunday, August 17 
8:30 am Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

9:45 am Sunday Morning Small Groups 
11:00 am Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

4:30 pm Sanctuary Small Group (Sanctuary) 
5:30 pm Adult Bible Study (Conference Room) 

Wednesday, August 20 
5:30 pm Youth Pizza & Fellowship (Summit) 

6:30 pm First Kids Music & Missions (Multipurpose Room) 
6:30 pm Adult Prayer & Bible Study (Fellowship Hall) 

6:30 pm Adult Choir Practice (Choir Room)  
6:30 pm Youth Bible Study (Summit) 

Keith Rustin 
Pastor 

478-308-0993 
krustin@fbccochran.com 

Jeff Dykes 
Executive Pastor      

478-230-8792  
jdykes@fbccochran.com 

Jan Evans 
Legacy Builder Ministry 

478-230-7127 
jevans@fbccochran.com 

Jamie Davis 
Next Generation Pastor 

912-424-1142 
jdavis@fbccochran.com 

Ryan McWhorter 
Family & Children’s      

Ministry Pastor 
706-302-6374 

rmcwhorter@fbccochran.com 

Matthew White 
Worship Pastor 
478-230-4721 

mwhite@fbccochran.com  

Andrea Floyd 
Financial/Admin Assistant 

478-298-2498 
afloyd@fbccochran.com 

Melissa Blankenship 
Ministry Assistant 

478-397-5396 
mblankenship@fbccochran.com 

WEDNESDAY  
FELLOWSHIP MEAL 
Please submit your 

reservation by noon Tuesday 
before the meal on 

Wednesday. 

NAME ______________________ 

Wednesday, August 20 
5:15 pm to 6:00 pm 

BBQ Sandwich, Broccoli 
Salad, & Fries 

Alternate Choice:   Chicken 
Tenders & Fries 

_____ Regular meal plate 

$5.00 per plate 

_____ Chicken tenders & fries 

$3.00 per plate 

_____ Yearly reservation 

_____ I prefer to make 
reservations on a weekly 

basis. 

Payment is expected for 
cancellations after 
Tuesday, 12:00 pm.

mailto:krustin@fbccochran.com
mailto:jdykes@fbccochran.com
mailto:jevans@fbccochran.com
mailto:jdavis@fbccochran.com
mailto:rmcwhorter@fbccochran.com
mailto:afloyd@fbccochran.com


Elijah Prayer Partners

M A Y  A L L  W H O  C O M E  B E H I N D  U S  F I N D  U S  F A I T H F U L

NEEDED

Contact Jan Evans by September 2

	 At my South Side Chicago summer camp, we just wrapped 
eight weeks of pure, unfiltered childhood joy. Kids splashed at 
water parks, explored the countryside, learned financial literacy, 
and crafted speeches to build confidence. Not once did politics 
creep into the picture. That’s how it should be—a sanctuary where 
kids can be kids, free from the divisive noise of adult agendas.                
	 So, imagine my shock hearing about the summer camp my 
friend’s daughter attended. Nestled in a century-old mountain 
paradise of trees and lakes, it looked like the all-American camp—
until it wasn’t.  On the Fourth of July, my friend’s 12-year-old 
daughter proudly wore an American flag shirt, a nod to her family’s 
journey from slavery and segregation to freedom and opportunity. 
They’re a family that knows America’s flaws but still sees her as the 
greatest nation on Earth.       	 	 	 	 	               
	 At breakfast, another camper confronted her about the flag 
shirt. "How can you believe in a country that has done horrible 
things to your people?" the girl demanded. She then parroted 
social justice buzzwords about “white privilege” and “systemic 
racism” and called celebrating the Fourth pointless until "true 
equality" is achieved.  My friend’s daughter, a smart girl herself, 
pushed back, pointing to her family’s progress as proof of 
America’s promise. But she was up against a brick wall of bad-faith 
anti-Americanism, fed by rehearsed lines about colonized land and 
Native American atrocities and oppressor privilege. The exchange 
left her deflated and her excitement for a day of lake fun, s’mores, 
and patriotic singing around the campfire, faded.	 	 	   
	 It didn’t stop there. Days later, the camp forced the kids into 
a "privilege walk." They stood hand-in-hand, only to be divided by 
questions like, "Step forward if you’ve been racially profiled in a 
store," or "if your parents taught you how to act around police." My 
friend’s daughter, wise beyond her years, refused to play this game 
that branded kids as either oppressors or victims. Good for her.         
	 This story set my blood boiling. Summer camp isn’t a place 
for political crusades. Kids are born innocent—let them stay that 
way as long as possible. That doesn’t mean shielding them from 
reality; it means not poisoning their minds with toxic narratives that 
paint America as inherently evil. What’s the point of guilting a 12-
year-old for loving her country?                                                     	 	
	 This obsession with politicizing our children has to stop. 
They deserve the freedom to grow into independent thinkers, not 
pawns in someone’s ideological war.  They deserve camps filled 
with joy and discovery, not lectures on why they should be 
ashamed of their nation.  It’s time we let kids be kids again. And it 
is time that we fight for this kind of all-American existence before 
it’s too late.  (This op-ed was authored by Pastor Corey Brooks, 
known as the "Rooftop Pastor," the founder and Senior Pastor of 
New Beginnings Church of Chicago.)	 	 	 	 	   
	 I suppose wise parents will focus on instilling unchanging, 
biblical, core values in the hearts and minds of their children rather 
than indoctrinating them with political ideology.  Godly parents and 
grandparents will latch on to the truth of Proverbs 22:6, “Train up a 
child in the way he should go; even when he is old he will not 
depart from it.”  Grace & peace, love you.  PK


